
6 March 2023

Dear Parents,

To promote reading for pleasure, to bring our world book day celebrations to a close and to
encourage our children to read more broadly, we are having a pop up school book fair on Friday 10
March. The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Anne
Croxford and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE books for our school. (Usborne
will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in FREE BOOKS to the school. So,
for every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 in FREE Usborne books for our school!)

All classes have been timetabled to visit the book fair over the course of the day. If your child would
like to purchase a book, please send some money in with your child in a clearly marked envelope
with their name and class on it. This money should only be brought in on the day of the fair - Friday
10 March. World Book Day vouchers can be accepted at the Book Fair giving £1.00 off the price of
any Usborne book, game or jigsaw including special offers.

The book fair will be set up in the reading hub and, in addition to the children’s visits during the day,
it will remain open until 4pm in order for parents to visit with their children after school. If you would
like to visit please come down onto the KS1 playground (second playground) and enter through the
outside door next to the reading hub. Your children will know this door as the door they use to enter
the dining hall.

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. For more
information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please contact: Anne Croxford
07734111284 annecroxford4@gmail.com

Kind regards
Tracy Murray
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